
From: rockitgirly@aim.com <rockitgirly@aim.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 25, 2023 3:01 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No.: DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I oppose Liberty Utilities request to hike the distribution rate.  Their rates are already 
outrageous. Perhaps their CEO should take a pay cut instead.  Please reject their 
request. 
 
Darla Bruno 
Lebanon, NH 
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